HIGH COMMISSION OF INDIA
6, VICTORIA AVENUE

PORT OF SPAIN, TRINIDAD
Ph: 627 7480/81 — Fax: 627 6985
E-Mail: hoc.pospain@mea.gov.in

15 March, 2017

Dear Sir / Madam,

We are pleased to inform you that the 12th International Railway Equipment
Exhibition (IREE 2017) being organized by the Confederation of Indian Industry
(CII) in association with the Ministry of Railways, Government of India from 11-13
October 2017 at Pragati Maidan, New Delhi.

2 IREE is the largest event for the Railway Sector in India with active
participation of India Railways in the Exhibition, Conference and networking
initiatives. IREE 2015 witnessed a large number of Indian Railway production
units displaying the future requirements and offerings from Indian Railways. Senior
officials from these units of the Indian Railways were also present for discussions
and networking throughout the exhibition period.

3 As technological up-gradation is the top priority of Indian Railways and
many areas have been thrown open for private sector participation, it would be a
great opportunity to showcase their latest products and technology, services and
meet the current and future requirement of the Indian Railways. The IREE 2017
will facilitate partnerships, joint ventures, technology transfer initiatives and create
an ideal platform for manufactures and service providers.

4 All Event related information can be accessed from the official website of the
event ( www.ireeindia.com/),

5 We shall be grateful if you could kindly circulate the information about the
Event to all esteemed members of your Organization/Association to consider
participation in the Event.

With regards,
Yours Sincerely,

(Raj Kamal)
Second Secretary (Eco) & HOC




